
From: Pallister, Donna [mailto:Donna.Pallister@arcadis.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 23, 2015 2:49 PM 
To: Crawford, Jeffrey (DEM) <jeff.crawford@dem.ri.gov> 
Subject: Springfield Street School 
 
Hi Jeff, 
We are planning to replace some soil gas wells at Springfield Street next week because they have been 
vandalized to the point that they are no longer usable.  We are going to re-install them in the same 
locations at similar depths, and we will repair roadboxes on some other wells that need repairs. 
 
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year, 
Donna 
 
Donna Pallister, PE, LSP | Principal Engineer | Donna.Pallister@Arcadis.com 
Arcadis | Arcadis US, Inc. 
300 Metro Center Blvd, Suite 250, Warwick, RI | 02886 | USA 
T. +1 401 738 3887 x25 | M. +1 401 255 9619 
 
Professional Registration / PE-RI 5659, LSP-MA 7669 
 
Connect with us! www.arcadis.com | LinkedIn | Twitter | Facebook 
 

 
 
Be green, leave it on the screen.  
 

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are the property of Arcadis. All rights, including without limitation copyright, are reserved. 
This e-mail contains information which may be confidential and may also be privileged. It is for the exclusive use of the intended 
recipient(s). If you are not the intended recipient(s) please note that any form of distribution, copying or use of this communication or 
the information in it is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error please return it to the 
sender and then delete the e-mail and destroy any copies of it. Whilst reasonable precautions have been taken to ensure no 
software viruses are present in our emails we cannot guarantee that this e-mail or any attachment is virus-free or has not been 
intercepted or changed. Any opinions or other information in this e-mail that do not relate to the official business of Arcadis are 
neither given nor endorsed by it. 
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